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January 25, 2013 
 
 
 
Transmittal No. 473 (Amended) 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, TW-B-204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC (CenturyLink) FRN 0003-7467-57 (Concurring Carrier, 
El Paso County Telephone Company FRN 0008-1312-94) is filing an amended Transmittal 473 at 
the request of the Federal Communications Commission’s staff to supplement its original 
Transmittal No. 473.  Transmittal 473 was originally filed on January 22, 2013 to Amend Contract 
Tariff No. 12-003 and had an effective date of January 23, 2013. 
 
On January 8, 2013 the customer and CenturyLink signed an Amendment to its existing 
agreement (Contract No. 12-003) to increase the time the customer had to pay its monthly 
recurring charge from 30 to 45 days and adjust the Discount Tiers.  The purpose of this  
Amendment is to reflect these changes to the original agreement. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing, including service copies of 
petitions, should be directed to: 
 

Mark Brinton 
CenturyLink 
1801 California Street, 10th Floor 
Denver, CO  80202 
Phone (303) 992-5832 
Facsimile (303) 896-1107 

 
 
 
 


